
 

       Rhyme Time!  

  

Literacy 

This half-term we will be sharing 
stories all about ourselves and 
different families. We are reading 
‘What I Look Like’, ‘We Are All 
Different’ ‘Families’ and ‘My 
Daddies’. All of these stories help 
us to celebrate diversity and learn 
what is unique about us. We will be 
learning a range of nursery 
rhymes and copying simple actions. 
We will also be learning to mark 
make using a range of tools. 

Maths- This half-term we will be 
learning about all the different 
colours. We will be focusing on naming, 
sorting and matching. 

We will be working on numbers 0-3. 
We will have lots of opportunities to 
recite these numbers and represent 
them using our fingers and other 
resources.  

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development (PSED)-This half term we will 
be focusing on settling into Nursery. We will 
be learning how to be independent; finding 
our coat peg and choosing activities that 
interest us. We will also learn our new 
nursery rules and work hard to follow them. 
We will also be working on how to express 
our feelings using words or actions.  

Understanding of the World- 

This half term we will be talking about 
our family tree and what we looked like 
in the past. We will also be celebrating 
the differences between people. We 
will be using our senses to explore the 
natural world around us. 

Expressive arts and design-As we are learning all 
about ourselves we will be creating some self-portraits 
using different materials and resources. We will also be 
exploring small world construction and developing our 
pretend play. 

Physical Development- In class we 
will be working to improve our fine motor 
skills. This will help to build up the 
muscles in the hands and fingers, in 
preparation for writing.  

In PE, we will be working on our spatial 
awareness to walk with control and 
coordination. This will help us to move 
around, inside and outside, safely.  

Communication and Language (CLL)- In CLL we will be 
working on our super listening skills to pay attention to 
adults and listening to some of our favourite stories. We will 
also be working on our speaking skills to join in with some 
familiar nursery rhymes. 
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